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Board Brief 
Regular Board Meeting 
November 12, 2013 
 

Closed Session  
During Closed Session, the Board gave greater authority and direction to our negotiation team, Marci Trahan, 
Assistant Superintendent, and Lisa Mori, Legal Counsel, to continue labor negotiations with the Ross Valley 
Teacher Association. 
 
Multi-Age Program (MAP) Survey Results  
Superintendent Eileen Rohan presented the results of the parent survey regarding the relocation of MAP from 
Manor Elementary to the Red Hill campus. 514 RVSD parents responded, of which 133 were MAP parents. The 
data was mixed and the comment section proved to be most useful.  Note: MAP Survey results and comments are 
available on Agenda Online, November 12, 2013 Meeting Agenda - Link http://tinyurl.com/rvsdboard.   
 
Multi-Age (MAP) Relocation Impact on Elementary Facilities Construction 
George Baranoff, Bond Project Manager, and Bret Joyner, Director of Maintenance & Operations, presented 
options at the Red Hill site for up to 9 classrooms for the MAP program. This was followed by a presentation of 
potential options of the bond construction program that included reducing the need for additional classrooms at 
Brookside, Hidden Valley, and Manor. 
 
Jim Cerreta, Business Manager, presented options for the operating costs of running MAP at Red Hill, of which the 
annual recurring costs range from $180,000 to $396,821. He also made available for the public a list of the Board’s 
current unfunded needs. 
 
Staff was directed to provide additional information from the San Anselmo Public Works as to the potential impact to 
the District related to relocating MAP to the Red Hill campus.  Additionally, the Board asked staff to update the 
Incremental and Recurring Operating Costs summaries of relocating MAP to the Red Hill campus. The Board will 
continue the conversation and take possible action at the November 19 Board Meeting. 
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